
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

August 11, 2024 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 32, Crown Him with Many Crowns 

Hymn: 106, How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 529, It is Well with My Soul 

Testimony in Song: Daniel Griffin 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 

 

 

     
 

Today  2:00 pm Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

Mon 8/12 8:00 am  First Day of School for FCA 

Tues 8/12 7:00 pm Deacon’s Meeting 

Wed 8/14  7:00 pm Prayer Meeting, Youth Group &  

    Summer Kids Program 
 

 

 

 
 

8/18 6:00 pm Year End Financial Review 

8/19 4:00 pm FCA Home Game  

8/20  7:00 pm Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

8/22 4:00 pm FCA Home Game 

8/25     Andy Gleiser speaking for all services  

8/27 7:00 pm Tuesday Midweek Service 

9/1                  12:15 pm Brown Bag Picnic Lunch 

 

 

 

 

          Announcements 
 

 

Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry:  We are meeting with the 

residents of Autumn Lake Nursing Home today at 2:00 pm.  See 

Scott Stafford if you’d like to help. 

 

Table Baby Shower for the Wades: A table for collecting 

gifts/cards will be set up in the church foyer from August 11-19th 

in celebration of the new little one that David and Emily Wade will 

be welcoming to their family. They have registered on Amazon.  
 

Attention Ladies: There is a ladies' ministry survey on the back 

table.  Please take time to fill out the survey and return it in the box 

on the table by September 1. We would love your feedback.  

 

Good News Club:  Our church is making a difference in two local 

elementary schools:  Hillcrest and Butterfly Ridge.  We will be 

hosting a Good News Club on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 

October through April.  If you would like to help, please let Pastor 

Ramler know. 

 

AWANA:  Our AWANA progam will be starting up Wednesday, 

Sept. 4.  We are still in need of some workers, especially a leader 

for the Cubbies (3 and 4 year olds).  Please see Alan Ashley if you 

are interested. 
 

“Worship is a spiritual response to God as a result of 

understanding biblical truth about God.” (Scott Aniol)  

My response to God’s Word today is:________________________ 
 

______________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

  

Aug 11 Joy Ramler    Aug 17 Tim Trietley 

Aug 11 Roland Thompson   Aug 18 Ann Cannon  

Aug 14 Pastor Ramler    Aug 19 Tiffany Nguyen 

Aug 16 Ezekiel Valor    Aug 20 Aria Rebert 

Aug 16 Ariel Brown    Aug 22 Beth Parsons 
Aug 17 Grady Bogley      

 

Happy Anniversary 

 

Aug 12 Randy & Heather Wade Aug 17 Alan & Dotty Ashley
   

 

       

                     

Aug 11 Aug 18 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Koffman 

Cohen W. 

Scott  

Annor 

Beginners – C. Briggs J & K 

Harrell 

Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

Toddlers** - C. Black Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Cairna M. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School Franca A. Beth P. 

Sara G. 

Morning Worship Becky B. 

Jill B. 

Rita B. 

Ezekiel V. 

Evening Service Andie R.** 

Shelly G. 

Sharon R.** 

Melody S. 

Wednesday Joyce S. 

Melody S. 

Shelly G. 

Volunteer Needed 
* Coordinator – Joy Ramler; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        

 
 

Ferdinand & Gloria Reynon –The Philippines – Seven 

precious souls got saved, baptized and were added to the 

body of Christ. Most members are steadily growing in the 

Lord. Additionally, two retired U.S. military men joined 

the church. They are married to Filipinas and decided to 

live here in the Philippines. Pray with me and the church 

that God will use them to reach out to other Americans 

living in our country. I am scheduled to fly to the U.S. on 

September 3. Unfortunately, my wife is not joining me 

due to her required presence in the school. I will be flying 

back home the first week of February. We also thank the 

Lord for our new enrollees in our school. Our school year 

began on August 5. 
 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving   $7235.00       $30525.00 

Tithes & Budget Needs   $9125.12 $45625.58 

Faith Promise Giving   $585.00 $3030.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs   $730.77 $3653.85 

 

 
 
 

Sunday School       73     Sunday Morning      134 

Sunday Evening       56 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for August 4, 2024 

Stewardship Report for August 4, 2024 Special Coming Events 


